
From: Schultz, Josie M - DNR 
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 2:27 PM 
To: qefli neziri 
Cc: Welch, Tim 
Subject: DHS planning passive sampling at Jim's Music - One Hour Martinizing, BRRTS 

# 02-05-217270 
 
Qefli, 
 
DNR has been in communication with Department of Health Services (DHS) and Brown County Health 
Department (BCHD) regarding vapor analytical results that were submitted to the DNR on November 9, 
2021. DHS and BCHD have been in contact with Jim’s Music regarding the ongoing vapor action level 
exceedances within their tenant space. At Jim’s Music’s request, DHS will be performing passive badge 
sampling within their space in the near future (tentatively scheduled for this Thursday, January 13th). 
This will be at no cost to you. 
 
DNR will be sending a separate email in response to the documentation of system modifications and 
vapor analytical results.  
 
Sincerely, 
Josie 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Josie M. Schultz 

Hydrogeologist  – Northeast Region Remediation and Redevelopment Team 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 
Cell Phone: 920-366-5685 
Josie.Schultz@Wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 
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